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Happy Birthday!

Emily March 10

Denese April 6
Verra April 11
Lea April 15

NEXT ZOOM MEETING
April 6th @ 6:30 p.m.
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Quota International of Fort

2February & March 2021

As with everything else this year, Easter for
Markham’s Special Education children is very
different. Only two of Laura Van Epps students
are “in class.” Others are still learning virtually.

The usual party could not be held but that
didn’t stop Laura from giving the children some
special attention (with Quota’s help.)

She contacted Quota. “I’d like to utilize the
remainder of our Holiday budget to purchase
special crayons for the class and make spring
(Easter) baskets for students. The baskets will
include items, some of which I have already -
play dog, Quota bears (boys), small bunny toys
(girls).”

“The baskets overfloweth! Yay!” “Hopping with happiness!
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“Nya must’ve thanked me ten times for her chocolate bunny. “

Laura had “enough Quota bears for the boys.
“Her friend Antoinette gave her “the little
stuffed bunnies this summer and those went in
the girls’ baskets. ”

Quota paid for the great goodies, plastic
baskets, alphabet puzzle cards, fun learning
workbooks, bunny ear head bands and Hershey
filled plastic eggs to put in the baskets.

“The other things were materials Laura had at
school to share.”

“This was so fun to put together. I’m thrilled to
share these learning activities and fun goodies
with the cutie chickees and funny bunnies in my
class.”

“All the baskets have gone
home for Spring Break! Yay!”

Kate

“They were overjoyed! Thank you again with all my heart!”
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12/11/2020

Dear Quota Club of Fort Lauderdale;

Broward County families who need subsidized day care wait an average of two and one-half to three years for

assistance. That means there are 10,000 children in need of safe, quality, affordable day care so their parents

can work!

God's Little Lambs provides quality childcare in a safe, nurturing environment. Established in 1999 to

provide day care to homeless and very low-income families who are not receiving subsidies from the

state, God's Little Lambs is a warm and caring home away from home for more than 100 children each

year for infants to pre-kindergarten age, plus after school care for older children. The atmosphere at

God's Little Lambs is one of compassion and love. Through a comprehensive program of learning, play,

and nutritional meals, God's Little Lambs strives to instill in our children a sense of security and a

readiness for kindergarten that will start them on a path to break the cycle of poverty.

Over 90 of enrolled children pay a reduced tuition which is made possible through donations from

individuals and organizations who love children. In 2019, God's Little Lambs has provided $69,000 in

tuition scholarships. On behalf of the staff and children at God's Little Lambs, I would like to thank you

for partnering with us to break help break the cycle of poverty with your generous donation.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Stevens

Executive

www.Godslitlelambs.org

cstevens@godslittlelambs.org

Donation: $2000.00

2351 NW 26th St, Oakland Park, FL 33311 (954) 779-3185 Fax (954)77-2543

http://www.godslitlelambs.org/
mailto:cstevens@godslittlelambs.org

